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 The Lehmans in Puerto Rico 

 Working, Unpacking, and Working! 

Greetings to you all in the name of our Lord and Savior Jesus Christ! 
We have been busy settling and working since our last update. Pastor 
Lehman was installed as missionary here in Puerto Rico. We have felt 
right at home joining this mission team. We are excited to be part of 
this group that is so dedicated to sharing Christ crucified with all!  
In mid-September, our shipment finally made its way to our house! 
Everyone was excited to see their long-lost stuff. Having our things 
makes this house more of a home. One step closer to being settled 
here on the island. We are thankful for all who have helped us in our 
transition! Especially our partner missionaries here on the island, and 
you! Thank you all for praying for us during this time. 
At the beginning of October, we had our fall FORO for the mission here 
in Puerto Rico. This FORO was virtual, once again, due to the new travel 
restrictions. We look forward to the day when we can meet our FORO 
partners in person. We are hoping to do that soon. However, we had a 
good group join us by Zoom, and we thank the Lord for that. We were 
able to give updates on recent and future projects. We are blessed to 
have such a wonderful group of supporters. Please continue to pray for 
the members of this church and the mission here in Puerto Rico. 
We, as a family, are doing well. The kids are working hard on their 
school studies. We are finding our rhythm. We are navigating so many 
changes in our lives right now. So, we are extremely grateful and 
amazed by all the love and support we have received from so many of 
you! Thank you! Please continue to pray for us and this beautiful 
church here in Puerto Rico! The peace of Christ be with you all! 

 

Contact and Support  

Pastor Lehman 
 

Old Newsletters:    
staticadventures.wordpress.com 

Email:        

adam.lehman@lcms.org 

LCMS Giving Page: 

lcms.org/lehman 
Mission Central Page: 

missioncentral.us/lehman 

 

You may support our work with a 
tax-deductible gift on my Giving 

Page (listed above), or with a 

check payable to “The Lutheran 

Church—Missouri Synod.” Be sure 
to include “Lehman-Puerto Rico” 

on the memo line, and send to:  
 

Mission Central,  
40718 Highway E-16  

Mapleton, Iowa 51034 
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A Page of Pictures 

Pastor Lehman’s Installation 
in Ponce, PR 

Our stuff arrived! 

Bible Study on  

Saint Paul’s letter to the Romans. 
Grilling during our weekly fellowship 

dinner. 


